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Dear Ms. Suyama:

Ms. Colleen Suyama
Senior Associate
Munekiyo & Hiraga, Inc.
305 High Street, Suite 104
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793
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Subject: Environmental Impact Statement Preparation Notice (EISPN) for
The Pu'unani Subdivision Project, Wailuku, Maui Hawaii
TMK: (2) 3-5-002:002 and 003 (por.)

Thank you for the opportunity to review this project. We have the following comments to offer:

1. National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit coverage
may be required for this project. The Clean Water Branch should be
contacted at 808 586-4309.

, The noise created during the construction phase of the project may exceed the
maximum allowable levels as set forth in Hawaii Administrative Rules
(HAR), Chapter 11-46, "Community Noise Control." A noise permit may be
required and should be obtained before the commencement of work. The
Indoor & Radiological Health Branch should be contacted at 808 586-4700.

It is strongly recommended that the Standard Comments found at the Department's website:
http://health.hawaii.gov/epo/home/landuse-planning-review-program/be reviewed, and any
comments specifically applicable to this project should be adhered to.
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Should you have any questions, please call me at 808 984-8230 or E-mail me at
patricia.kitkowski@doh.hawaii, gov.

Sincerely,

Patti Kitkowski
District Environmental Health Program Chief

c   EPO
Dan Orodenker, Land Use Commission


